
From: Turner, Brian 
Sent: 4/21/2014 4:01:40 PM 
To: mel2@pge.com (mel2@pge.com) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Pipeline Pathways 

Hi Mary Ellen, 

Are you the right person, and if not can you direct me to the right person, to talk to regarding 
the Pipeline Pathways work and discussions with the communities in the East Bay? 

I'd like to talk to the right folks in PG&E about the status and strategy for addressing the 
communities' concerns. 

Please let me know who is the right contact so that we might schedule a meeting in the near 
future. 

Thanks! 

Brian Turner 

Deputy Executive Director for Policy and External Relations 

California Public Utilities Commission 

415-589-1118 (cell) 

415-703-5765 (desk) 

Brian.Turner@cpuc.ca.gov 
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